
Warm Winter Clothing Donations Needed!  

 

Society of Saint Vincent de Paul Holy Spirit Conference is hosting our Parish 

2022 Warm Winter Clothing Donation Drive.   

 

Donations will be accepted during weekend Mass times 

on Jan 14 and Jan 21.  

 

Items requested are as follows:   

(Men’s, Women’s and Children’s new warm socks, hats, scarves, gloves, new or gently used 

jackets and coats)  

 

Collection bins will be located in the front and 

parking lot side of the church on the dates listed  

  

Any questions contact SVdP members at 916-397-7264 or email 95818svdp@gmail.com 

 

We thank you in advance for your generosity, we will distribute the warm 

items to individuals and families in need.  
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